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Key Information This Term  

HOME LEARNING  

Each week, Year 1 

children will be given a 

new reading book on a 

Tuesday and Friday. 

Oxford Owl is also 

updated every Monday 

with a new online 

reading book.  

SCIENCE 

This term we are learning about 

Seasonal Changes.  

We will explore: 

• How weather can change. 

• There are lots of different 

types of weather: Rain, Sun, 

Cloud, Wind, Snow, etc. 

• The days are longer and 

hotter in the Summer. 

• How days are shorter and 

colder in the Winter. 

• There are four seasons: 

Spring, Summer, Autumn 

and Winter. 

 

 

GEOGRAPHY 

This term we are learning about 

Weather and Seasons.  

We will be learning:  

• The months of the year in 

order. 

• The four seasons in order. 

• What month is in each 

season. 

• The typical weather for a 

season. 

 

READING 

Year 1 children should 

be encouraged to read 

regularly at home. 

Please sign the green 

reading diaries each 

time they read. 

Reading books/diaries 

need to be brought into 

school every day.  

MATHS 

This term we are focusing on: 

Positions eg 1st, 2nd, 3rd, Numbers to 

20 and Addition and Subtraction 

within 20.  

 

Welcome and Special Announcements   

Thank you to all parents who attended Parent’s Evening.  

It was lovely to meet you all! 

We are starting preparations for our Christmas Nativity. The 

children in Year 1 will be our singers. More information to follow. 

 

Your Year 1 Staff are:                             
Mrs Moss 

Miss Connolly 

Mrs Franks 

Mrs Walker-Smith 

Mrs Lysaght 

Mrs Smith 

Mrs Bandeh 

Our Learning this term  

ENGLISH AND WRITING 

This term we are reading ‘Nibbles the 

Book Monster’. Our writing aim for the 

end of Autumn 2 is to independently 

write our own diary entry in the first 

person.   

 

OTHER SUBJECT LEARNING AND KEY KNOWLEDGE  

• This term in Design and Technology, we are creating Christmas 

cards with sliders and levers. 

• During our Jigsaw lessons we will be ‘Celebrating Differences’. 

P.E. 

This term we have PE on Mondays (1M) and Thursdays 

(1C). Please make sure your child has the correct kit 

(schoolhouse -t-shirt/plain white t-shirt, black shorts, school 

pumps or black trainers) School house t-shirts are 

available to buy from the school office. 

 


